
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
601 East 12th Street, Suite 355 
Kansas City, Missouri 64106 
 
Division of Medicaid and Children's Health Operations 
      January 30, 2012 
 
 
Refer to: 
DMCH: BC  
MO SPA 11-14 
 
Brian Kinkade, Acting Director 
Dept of Social Services 
Broadway State Office Building 
PO Box 1527 
Jefferson City, Missouri  65102 
 
Dear Mr. Kinkade:  
  
On November 4, 2011, the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) received 
Missouri’s State Plan Amendment (SPA), transmittal #11-14, which was in response to 
the companion letter issued with the approval of SPA 10-14.  The companion letter had 
requested a number of revisions to the State Plan which were needed to bring the 
provision for targeted case management into compliance with current policy. 
 
Based upon additional revisions received December 27, 2011, SPA 11-14 was 
approved on January 27, 2012, with an effective date of October 1, 2011.  Enclosed is a 
copy of the CMS 179 form, as well as the approved pages for incorporation into the 
Missouri State Plan.  If you have any questions regarding this amendment, please call 
Barbara Cotterman at (816) 426-5925.  
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
                                                        James G. Scott  
   Associate Regional Administrator 
                                                        for Medicaid and Children’s Health Operations 
 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc:    Ian McCaslin, M.D., MPH Director 
bcc:    Deborah Read    
G:Shared/DMCH/Reading/MO 11-14 Approval Letter:BC 


